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I would like to make a written representation in the process, which currently has a 
deadline of 30 August. Sunnica are changing their submission after not properly 
researching connection to the National Grid in their original submission. Given that 
the scheme is not properly defined and it looks like the work associated with the new 
modification does not address the safety implications of the proposed changes, this 
leaves very little time to assess Sunnica\'s proposals before the deadline which now 
coincides with the holiday season. I suggest that in order to allow interested and 
affected parties to make proper representations into the process, it would be fairer if 
this deadline were extended to mid-September. 
 


